Summer 2019



Dear Fourth Grader,

Welcome to Fourth Grade at Mill Pond! This year you'll share many positive learning experiences as you become more independent and take on more responsibilities. Of course, we'll still have time for lots of fun and creating many new friendships.

Your teachers will be Mrs. Yablonski and Ms. Kilpatrick. Your homeroom teacher will teach ELA and math. social studies and science will be co-taught by both teachers. We know that coming to Mill Pond seems like a big change, but the teachers, guidance counselor, (Mrs. Hong) and your families will help you every step of the way to make sure you are successful.

The school provides many school supplies, including a student planner/calendar which helps you organize homework assignments, long-term projects, and parent/teacher communication. We ask each student to bring in the supplies listed below the first week of school.

When you join us on the first day of school, we would like you to bring with you a summer souvenir to share with others. This could be a beautiful shell that you found while walking on the beach, or a t-shirt that you picked up while you were away. A picture of you during the summer will work just fine too!

We look forward to meeting you on August 28th and are excited for you to see your new classrooms. With a positive attitude, enthusiasm for learning, sense of humor, caring heart, and willingness to work hard, we know you will have a fantastic Fourth Grade year! Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation!

Your teachers,

Ms. Kilpatrick Mrs. Yablonski

Dove Team



- 5 plastic pocket folders
 - o (1 red, 1 blue, 1 green, 1 yellow and 1 choice)
- Pencils
- Erasers
- Sharpies (1 of each; fine point & Ultra fine point)
- Dry erase markers (fine tip)
- Ruler
- Scissors
- Colored pencils
- Highlighter
- iPad stylus
- Pencil Pouch
- 2 Composition Notebooks (science, math)
- 1 one subject notebook (writing)
- 1 inch 3 ring BInder with plastic pocket cover (Portfolio)
- 1 container of cleaning wipes (Clorox)

<u>Please take supplies out of packages</u> to make unpacking quick and easy. We also suggest writing your name on your backpack, lunch box, or other items regularly brought to school.